
 
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am Charles S Tindall residing in Columbia County in the small town of Warren. 
  
The upcoming redistricting efforts should be a thoughtful and non-partisan decision. Please understand 
we are a small town of farmers with some trades. Our life style and concerns are directly opposite of the 
greater Portland Metro area. As you have seen on the National News, we do not want those types of 
government decisions made in our County! If even a small amount of the Portland Metro were to show 
up in our County our voice would be drown out as it relates to our life style. 
 
Please consider our small town communities and way of life that we are not drowned out by the big city 
life style!! 
 
Thanks for considering us, 
Charlie 
 

 


